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Mr. Victor Stello, Director k
AER .l g 7081 A 7

Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 97 4
Washington, D.C. 20555 g'% g J

Reference: Docket No. 50-285 k
p

Dear Mr. Stello: ' #

Please find enclosed ten (10) copies of the March Monthly Operating
Report for the Fort Calhoun Station Unit No.1. Also, please note that
the corporate contact listed for the Fort Calhoun Station is incorrect.
It should be Mr. W. E. Miller, rather than Mr. T. E. Short. Please re-
vise this in the next NUREG-0020 (NRC Grey Book) issue.

Sincerely,

/h
W. C.,0,ones
Division Manager

,

Production Operations

WCJ/KJM/TLP:jmm

Enclosures

cc: NRC Regional Office
Office of Management & Program Analysis (2)
Mr. P. R. Szeker - Westinghouse
Mr. R. R. Mills - Combustion Engineering
Nuclear Safety Analysis Center
NRC File
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